

November 11, 2021

BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Jyoti Gujral

Blossoms For Pink

Reston, VA 20191

12040 South Lakes Drive, Ste 103

Molly MacDonald Founder, CEO & Breast Cancer Survivor

Dear Jyoti,

Fran Parsons Vice President Thank you for your generous donation of \$5,001.00 to The Pink Fund. This gift provides one less worry to breast cancer patients as they undergo treatment. With your donation, we are meeting critical expenses of housing, transportation, utilities, and health insurance, allowing patients the time to take a breath and focus on healing.

Gary Kadlec Board Chair We wanted to share the words of gratitude from one of our recipients who received Real Help thanks to donors such as yourself.

Dan Sherman Director "This year I was diagnosed with metastatic stage IV breast cancer. It has spread to my spine and bones. My stamina and physical endurance made it impossible to work my job. I have no savings or income.

Judy Vindici Director Thank you so much for your gift of financial assistance. I screamed with joy when I was notified. The timing was such a God sent. I will not start receiving Social Security disability for three months. I would have lost my apartment without your help.

Linda Ross Director You have given me peace of mind. Your assistance has changed my life during this difficult challenge. I am so grateful."

Shannon Crone Treasurer Every day we are so thankful to be able to provide #RealHelpNow to the breast cancer community. On behalf of all of us at The Pink Fund, please know we are thinking of you and your loved ones during this challenging time.

Now war ware!

Thomas Pettit Secretary

With gratitude,



Molly Med Donald CEO, The Pink Fund

Please keep this page for tax purposes

The Pink Fund is public 501(c)(3) not for profit organization. Our federal tax identification number is 45-0544575.

No goods or services were received in return for this gift.

**Donation Summary**Donation Date: 11/5/2021

Total Tax-Deductible Amount: \$5,001.00

The Pink Fund PO Box 603

Bloomfield Hills, MI 48303

- Kathy K.

We are grateful for your donation and support of The Pink Fund. Donations made to charities are nonrefundable by law, with the exception of errors made in the processing of your donation. To request a refund, please contact The Pink Fund via email at Jennifer@thepinkfund.org within 5 business days of your donation.

Refunds are returned using the original method of payment. Any requests for refunds may incur processing fees.